
Dear Exeter Class,       July 2023 

I am so excited that you are joining Exeter Class in September! I will be your 

new teacher, all the week long. The wonderful Mrs Shaw will be our LSA. You are 

going to have so much fun exploring and learning. I wanted to write to you to tell 

you a little bit about ourselves and the fun things we will be doing at school in 

year 2.   

Mr Forth:   

This is my second year here at Hale and I have enjoyed meeting 

all of you over the last year. Some of you have met in my Lego 

Club (which I will start again next year!). 

I love Maths, and I get very excited teaching it. Also reading 

is one of my most favourite things to da in my spare time. I love to read fantasy 

books the most. I also love all things old. I like to go to museums and I collect 

many different types of antiques -I love watching the Antiques Roadshow… don’t 

tell anybody! 

Our Classroom 

We will be moving into our classroom together, for the first 

time. I can’t wait to get it set up for our new learning. Don’t 

forget that it will be Year 2, so many of the things you are 

used to won’t be out. But there will be plenty of calming games 

and jigsaws, including a book corner if ever you need it.  

 

We will explore lots of fun history and geography topics, create wonderful art, 

use our voices and other instruments in music, get physical in PE, design and make 

items in DT, build understanding of faith and religion in RE, discuss and share 

ideas in PSHE and develop our computing skills.  

There are so many exciting and fun times ahead.  I can’t wait to see you in 

September for a great start to year 2.  

 

Bye for now.  

Mr. Forth  


